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Monday 20th May 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you may know, we have a Trainee Educational Mental Health Practitioner joining the George Street team 

on a temporary basis. Nellie, who has spent some time in school already familiarising herself with the 

children and staff and has completed some workshops already.   

 

We would like to invite your child to take part in one of the groups, which is based on friendships. As this 

programme is funded by the NHS, your child’s GP practice will be informed and a note will be put onto their 

medical records as a way of keeping track of who has received intervention as part of this offer.  

 

The sessions will take place during school time with Nellie, in a relaxed environment where the children will 

learn strategies that will support them in school and beyond.  

 

The sessions will begin on Tuesday 4th June. If you do not wish for your child to take part, please let the 

school office know.  

 

If you wish to discuss the referral or the programme further, please do let me know.  

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Gabriel 
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